CITY OF HAMBURG PUBLIC HEARING 
ORDINANCE NUMBER 147
OCTOBER 14, 2014
Mayor Richard Malz called the Hamburg Public Hearing to order at 7:01 p.m.  Councilmember Steve Trebesch, Councilmember Chris Lund, Councilmember Richard Odoms, Councilmember Robert Gregonis, City Clerk Jeremy Gruenhagen, Maintenance Worker Greg Schultz, Deputy Clerk Cherie Smith,  Fire Chief Justin Buckentin, Chief Two Adam Glander, and Captain One/Training Officer Chris Petz were in attendance.  Also present was Jeff Nielsen, Doug Hoffman, Butch Altmann, Darv Turbes, and Jim Oelfke, all representatives from UFC.  
The reason for the Public Hearing was to receive public comments on Ordinance Number 147 pertaining to Mayor and Council compensation. No comments were received from the public. 

Ordinance Number 147 (Mayor and Council Compensation)
· The City Council discussed removing "not to exceed payment for two special meetings per month" in Ordinance Number 147.
· The Mayor salary would increase from $1,200 annually to $1,500 annually. 
· The Council salary would increase from $720 annually to $1,000 annually.
Councilmember Lund moved to adjourn the Public Hearing on Ordinance Number 147 at 

7:04 p.m., seconded by Councilmember Trebesch and motion unanimously carried.  All Council members were present.
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